
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher                  Tel: 0161 273 3648 

Mrs S. Ishaq, B.Sc.(Hons)             Fax: 0161 273 3735 

P.G.C.E.  N.P.Q.H.                            E-Mail: admin@st-lukes.manchester.sch.uk 

 

25th March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 
Bonnet Parade 
 
We will be having our Easter Bonnet Parade on Thursday 28th March. The children will be making 
bonnets in class.  
 
The parade will take place on Langport Avenue at 2.00 pm. All are welcome to enjoy our parade and 
support our children. 
 

 
Easter Egg Competition 
 
Our egg competition will take place on Thursday 28th March. All children are encouraged to enter and 
demonstrate their creativity and effort. Please make sure all entries are boiled and labelled.  
 
There will be prizes for the best decorated egg. You can use colours, beads, buttons or anything you 
fancy to decorate your egg. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
I would like to remind Parents/Carers that we break up on Thursday 28th March at 3.30 pm for the 
Easter break and the Summer Term will begin on Monday 15th April 2024. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs S Ishaq 
Headteacher 

St. Luke’s C.E. Primary School 

Langport Avenue, Longsight, Manchester, M12 4NG 

 


